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Car Port @ 500 California St SE

2 messages

Maira Diaz <mayadiaz01@gmall.com> Wed, Feb 20, 2019 at 8:26 AM
To: Reynaluz Juarez <abcorganize@gmail.com>

(Good morning Reynaluz,

| just wanted to let you know that | have submitted my application to the City of Albuguerque for the continuation of my
carport at my residence and taking the proper steps to receive the permit. | just wanted to let you what | was doing and
will keep you updated on what | find out.

As always, please let me know if you have any question via email or phone at (505) 321-4554.

Thank you and have a great day,

Carlos Diaz

Maira Diaz <mayadiaz01@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 20, 2019 at 10:25 AM
To: Reynaiuz Juarez <abcorganize@gmail.com>

Good marning again,

| forgot to mention that the DRB hearing is going to be on February 27, 2019 and it begins on 9:00 am. | just wanted to
advise you that this was going on and you are welcome to attending if you would like.

Again, feel free to cantact me with any questions or concerns.
Thank you,

Carlos Diaz
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Carport @ 500 California St SE

2 messages

Maira Diaz <mayadiazC1@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 20, 2019 at 8:27 AM
To: Geist <jgeist80@comcast.net>

Good morning,

I just wanted to let you know that | have submitted my application to the City of Albuquerque for the continuation of my
carport at my residence and taking the proper steps to receive the permit. | Just wanted to let you what | was doing and
will keep you updated on what | find out.

As always, please let me know if you have any question via email or phone at (505) 321-4554.

Thank you and have a great day,

Carlos Diaz

Maira Diaz <mayadiaz01@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 20, 2019 at 10:25 AM
To: Geist <jgeist80@comcast.net>

Good morning again,

I forgot to mention that the DRB hearing is going to be on February 27, 2018 and it begins on 9:00 am. | just wanted to
advise you that this was going on and you are welcome to attending if you would like.

Again, feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Carlos Diaz
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